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UAP Meeting 
Friday, February 17, 2023 
10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

Altgeld 203 
 

Members 
Present: Therese Arado, Hamid Bateni, Dennis Brown, Kristy Chorostecki, Hasan Ferdowsi, Nicholas Grahovec, 

Michaela Holtz, Linda Matuszewski, Nestor Osorio, Tawanda Paul, Bethany Rohl, Jason Rhode, John 
Siblik, and Peitao Zhu.  

  

 Meeting was called to order by Jason Rhode at 10:01a.m. 
 

 Minutes approved for February 3, 2023 (motion made by Theresa Arado and seconded by Nicholas 
Grahovec; Therese Arado, Bethany Rohl, and Kristy Chorostecki abstained).  
 

 Mid-status reports  
o Review of draft feedback from AAE 

o Overall member feedback for geosciences programs: 

 The programs’ work with internships is commendable. 

 They could better identify their student-level achievement. The program-level 
targets are well formed. 

 Including rubrics from the course projects will be more helpful. 

 Geology and Environmental Geosciences, B.S. – see above. 

 Meteorology, B.S. – see above. 

 Geography, B.A./B.S. - see above. 

 Geography, M.S. – see above.  

 Geography, Ph.D. – see above. 
o Tawanda provided a summary of meeting with the following programs to review feedback from UAP 

o Overall, the meetings were positive, and programs have been receptive to UAP feedback. In 
some cases, the programs provided clarification on UAP questions, which were shared with 
the members during the meeting. 

 B.S. in Kinesiology – Meeting held on 2/6/2023 

 Higher Education and Student Affairs, M.S. Ed. – Meeting held on 2/13/2023 

 Higher Education, Ed.D. – Meeting held on 2/13/2023 

 B.S. in Nutrition, Dietetics and Wellness – Meeting held on 2/16/2023 

 M.S. in Nutrition and Dietetics – Meeting held on 2/16/2023 
 

 Old Business –  
o ByLaws update –  

o  Jason presented an additional suggestion made regarding the UAP membership, which 
is to add instructors to the list of UAP members. The members agreed with the 
suggestion and preferred to revisit the language to be more inclusive. Jason drafted an 
update and presented it during the meeting. The members will review the changes and 
vote on the updated version during the next meeting. 

o The discussion on co-curricular assessment will continue at the next meeting. 
 

 Announcements – Jason invited Alicia Schatteman to come to the next meeting to discuss the current 
plans and activities taking place in support of general education assessment. 

 Meeting adjourned at 10:56 a.m. (Motion made by Therese Arado and seconded by Michaela Holtz).  
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:56am 
Next meeting Friday, March 3, 2023 


